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Results of Annuai Meeting

On January 14, 2009 the Association held the Annual HOA meeting and election of
Board Members. The election of the Board of Directors was invalidated by the
Inspectors of Election. The Inspectors determined that the election was not fair to all
members. The actions taken by the Inspectors of Election and the Board have been
challenged. The challenge has resulted in the filing of Case No. 39-2009-00202004-CU-
MC-STK. There is a hearing set before a Judge. The Judge will render a decision and
the Board will abide by the decision of the Judge.

The ballot containing envelopes delivered or mailed to the Association have not been
opened and are in the custody of a firm appointed by the court.

If you included your check for your Association dues in your ballot containing
envelope please issue a replacement check. The Association does not know when, or

if, the ballot containing envelopes will be opened.

Your Board of Directors




